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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Cote d’Ivoire for the presentation of the national report.

We positively evaluate efforts undertaken by the Government of Cote d’Ivoire aimed at implementation of the recommendations received during the previous cycle.

We commend the Government of Cote d’Ivoire for the efforts aimed at realization rights of persons with disabilities. 

We also welcome the ratification of the of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment and the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, aiming at the abolition of the death penalty.

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Cote d’Ivoire:

· To continue its efforts to improve access to health-care services.
· To continue strengthening the technical and operational capacities of law enforcement in the fight against trafficking in persons. 

We wish the Delegation of Cote d’Ivoire a successful UPR.

